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To whom it may concern,                                                                                  02/20/2024  

 

 

On behalf of the Washington County Farm Bureau, we as a board resolved that, 

 

The Washington County Farm Bureau is of the opinion that the city of North Plains has followed the 
Land Use process set in place, and we support that process. 

 

 

 

A Nicolas Vial 
President 
Washington County Farm Board  
503–740–7340  
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